
November 21, 2021

Dear Friends,

We like to think of NCJW as the go-to organization in
Sacramento where passionate and compassionate
women come together to live their values through
activism, advocacy, and service.  And we continue to be
amazed and inspired by the energy, resourcefulness and
talent that surrounds us.

Thank you for your contributions, involvement, and support.  
We’ve accomplished so much this year! And yet, there is still
so much need. As we look ahead to 2022, we are excited
about the impact we can continue to have together.  We are
continually called to tikkun o’lam – repair the world – in our
community and across the state.

Our advocacy, education, and community service activities
have earned us the reputation of  “the little Section that
could – and does – make a difference”.  We are committed
to keeping expenses to a minimum, however, we have
ongoing costs to keep the Section operating, including
administrative and tech support, insurance, website
expenses, and bulletin printing and mailing.  Please help us
continue our important work by making an end of year
contribution anytime before December 31st!

Wishing you and yours a healthy, peaceful, and normal
new year.

Warmly, 

Eileen Jacobowitz, President, NCJW Sacramento 
Sheila Wolfe, Vice President, NCJW Sacramento

 
By mail:

Clip this box and mail your donation to 
NCJW Sacramento, P.O. Box 340174,

Sacramento, CA 95834
 

Name:_______________________________

   Amount: _____________________________
 

 
 

Make your year-end donation today:
Online:

Visit our website: https://ncjwsac.org/end-of-
year-giving-2021/

or
 

https://ncjwsac.org/end-of-year-giving-2021/

